
April 2020 
Dear Pastor,


It would be an understatement to say that these have been unusual times. Darleen and I have 
been parked at our home church since the second week of March. Our meetings are canceled 
until the first Sunday in May, but it would not be surprising if cancelations reach into May as 
well. 


Also, our trip to Egypt and Lebanon this summer has been canceled. Even our annual Family 
Fellowship Week for World Wide has was canceled for 2020. This is the Fiftieth Anniversary 
year for the mission, and it was not an easy decision to make. However, these seem to be the 
days of difficult decisions. 


I have spent a few weeks dealing with some physical issues that finally seem to be getting 
better each day. Some tests will be done, but only after things settle down in the hospitals. 
The tests will be outpatient, but they still must be done at the hospital. All appears to be well, 
but we just want to be sure. 


These have been interesting times as I have been studying and attempting to do some 
writing. Brother O’Malley has given me some things to write for the mission, and my major 
project is writing on the book of Acts. This has been a desire for several years, and now 
seemed to be a good time to get started…started over…and over again! Hopefully, in time, it 
will become something of some profit. 


Like everyone else, we are ready to move again. It has been many years since we have been 
in one place this long. Please pray with us that our hearts will be drawn closer to the Lord in 
these days. While we are still, we want to recognize that He is God, and He has never been 
taken by surprise about anything. 


Thank you for standing by us through the years. 


In His Service,

Danny and Darleen Whetstone
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